
 

 

 

COLLEGE LEADERSHIP TEAM NOTES:  MARCH 27, 2017 

Emeritus Process—Kelli Ligeikis will review current college and SUNY policies on Emeritus 

status with the goal of raising the stature of Emeritus status and recognizing those accorded this 

honor. 

  
Online Tuition—A SUNY Committee is reviewing online tuition for non-resident graduate 

students. Leadership Team supports the committee’s recommendation to use the same formula to 

calculate baccalaureate and graduate tuition rates for non-resident students. 

  

CADI—In accordance with new SUNY Guidelines for Auxiliary Service Corporations, 

Leadership Team approved a motion to appoint John Padovani to a three-year term on the CADI 

Board of Trustees.  

  

Scholarships—Joel Smith reported that the O’Connor Foundation has pledged a total of 

$160,000 in scholarship support for the 2017-18 academic year, more than double the funds 

provided this year. Delaware County residents in specific associate, baccalaureate and graduate 

degree programs are eligible for O’Connor Foundation scholarships.  

  

New Programs Update—SUNY has approved the B.S. in Veterinary Science proposal. 

Approval from the State Education Department is still required. An external review of the 

Criminal Justice baccalaureate proposal will take place the week of April 3. 

  

Budget and Planning Report—Leadership Team’s decisions on Budget and Planning requests 

have been conveyed to the committee chairs by President Laliberte. 

 

  

 


